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• Positive employee in Bloomingdale: 

    

A direct care employee (up-to-date/boosted) at the Philip Center (MPC) in 
Bloomingdale tested positive today after developing mild symptoms. This person last 

worked Tuesday, March 29, but had no close contact with residents and very limited 
contact with a few staff members while wearing a mask and social distancing. Contact 
tracing and first round testing of all residents and most staff is completed. This puts 
MPC in Outbreak Status until April 14, therefore outings are cancelled, and volunteer 
activity is put on hold.  

 

• Updates to Visitation FAQs: 

Please see the attached document for revisions to our “Visitation FAQs.” 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

GILBERT FONGER, President & CEO, 

630-593-5476 or gfonger@marklund.org 
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